
 

 

 

 

 

 

HERITAGE DE-DESIGNATION 

NOTICE OF PASSING OF BY-LAW 

10020 Mississauga Road 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the City of Brampton enacted By-

law Number 198-2024 on December 6, 2023, to de-designate 10020 Mississauga Road 

in the City of Brampton.  

 

A copy of By-law 198-2024 follows this notice. 

 

Any objections to this proposed designation must be filed with the City Clerk no later than 

February 16th, 2025, 4:30 p.m. on (within 30 days of the publication of this notice).  

 

For further information about this bylaw, please contact: 

 

Johanna Keus  
Assistant Heritage Planner, CAHP 
City Planning & Design 

City of Brampton 

905-874-2175 
Johanna.keus@brampton.ca 
 

 

Date: January 17th, 2025 

 

Genevieve Scharback, City Clerk 

2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 

905-874-2172 (voice), 905-874-2119 (fax), 905-874-2130 (TTY) 

cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 

 

mailto:cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca

